From:

Sent: 19 March 2015 08:24

To: claire-louiseleyland @camden.gov.uk

Cc: Planning

Subject: Planning Application No 2014/7847/P: 3 Arkwright Road, NW3

Dear CllIr. Leyland,

1 am writing to you as our Ward councillor to ask for your support for the above planning application. Our
son,aged 10, is currently a pupil at St Anthony's and it is with his welfare and particularly of all succeeding
pupils that we feel very strongly that the Council should allow this application to go ahead. Our personal
experience attending the school has highlighted just how important the very considerable improvement in
road safety/crossings will be. The anticipated cut in the number of vehicles at school-run time is an obvious
boon to the whole community as well as the parents.

The school is a super school with notable scholastic achievements , has a happy and productive atmosphere
and a very capable and welcoming staff. The extra capacity will give more local people the opportunity to
use the school not withstanding the new teaching jobs being created.

We feel that St Anthony's will continue to be a valuable asset to the area and urge you to use your good
offices to support the application.

Yours sincerely,

lan and Karen McGregor.

Flat 2 |7 Steeles Road, Belsize Park, NW3.



